



Dunard Primary School 65 Dunard Street Glasgow G20 6RL Phone 0141 946 1417 Fax 0141 946 2135

Dunard Nursery Class Phone 0141 946 2808

Head Teacher
Annemarie Connolly
headteacher@dunard-pri.glasgow.sch.uk

28th February 2014

4Rs Refurbishment Update

Dear Parent/Carer,

As you are aware, scaffolding has been erected around Dunard Primary school to facilitate the replacement and repairs to our roof, drainage etc. There have been some difficulties in getting permits for some aspects of the job but this has now been resolved and all permits are in place. We apologise for the delay but the work has now started.

I am having regular meetings with the refurbishment team and since we are in a conservation area there is discussion with the conservation team about the material for the window frames. However, I have received reassurance that the windows shall be replaced and double glazed.

I will continue to update all parents on the 4R refurbishment programme and thank all of our parents and carers for their continued support of our school.

Kindest regards

Annemarie Connolly

Annemarie Connolly

Head Teacher

